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REGAL CINEMAS 

ARMED ROBBERY  
*Surveillance footage: http://youtu.be/41xAPA4q1zc 

  
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to an Armed Robbery that occurred on 

Monday, March 9
th

 at approximately 3:27 A.M. The incident occurred at the Regal Cinemas 

located at 6415 North Andrews Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Two armed and disguised suspects entered the theater ordering two employees to the ground. 

Both suspects demanded the employees to give them their personal belongings. The employees 

feared for their lives and complied with the suspect’s demands. The suspects then proceeded to 

tie the victim’s hands behind their back. 
 

One suspect entered the office, directly going to the safe, and proceeded to gain entry into the 

safe using a sledge hammer. An undisclosed amount of US currency was removed from the safe. 

The suspects were last seen exiting the west side of the business and fled the area in an unknown 

direction.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding this robbery or the identity of 

the suspects to contact Detective Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546 or Broward County Crime 

Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.     
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